
PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

Please Take Notice that the Village of Cohocton Board of Trustees is 

holding a Special Meeting on Tuesday, February 11, 2020 at 7:00 pm, in 

the Village Office, 17 South Main Street, Cohocton.   

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss personnel issues.   

 

 
Said meeting is open to the public in accordance with the NYS open meetings law. 

 

 
Dated:  February 7, 2020 

 

Katherine M. Wise 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 


